
ECO Council Meeting 20.12.23-Minutes 

All members present except Year 1 and Year 2, one Year 4 rep and 

one Year 6 rep 

No paper work from one Year 3 class and one Year 4 Class 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

* Paper work collected from classes that had completed it and name 

suggestions read out to the group, other ideas collected during the 

meeting.  Mrs Henson to put all name suggestions on to a voting form 

ready for the next meeting on 17.1.24. 

*Mrs Henson to get the School ECO Review printed for the first 

meeting back after the Christmas holidays so we can look at it and 

get started with filling it in. 

 

 


